
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To RWC Operators 

From Support Operations Manager & RWC Coordinator 

CC 
Club Secretaries, Presidents, Captains,  
BOM, LSOC, EC 

Date Tuesday 9 April 2024 – Reissued Thursday 29 August 2024 
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Subject RWC Proficiency and Professional Development Day 2024-2025 

Dear RWC Operators 

All operators are required to undergo the annual proficiency for the 2024 - 2025 season.  This is 
necessary to maintain the high operator standard and to minimise the ongoing and sustained damage 
to craft and equipment resulting in costly repair bills.  

The proficiency will now just focus on the RWC components.  Operators will need to ensure their 
Bronze Medallion proficiency (skills maintenance) is completed 31st December 2024. This will be done 
through the normal club proficiency (skills maintenance) process. 

We currently have 3 dates advertised, further dates will be advised in the coming weeks. 

RWC Skills Maintenance – 7am start Lugano Ave RWC shed  

• Sunday 1st September 2024  

• Saturday 21st September 2024  

• Sunday 22nd September 2024  

 Who needs to attend RWC Proficiency?  

• All RWC operators are required to attend.  

• Training positions can be rostered in Deputy for the dates above. Each day is limited to the 
number of positions in Deputy 

• Failure to complete a proficiency prior to 31st of December, 2024,  will result in operators being 
removed from the Branch RWC group and Deputy access for the 2024-2025 season.  

What to bring to Proficiency? Wetsuit, Towel, Sunscreen, Bottle of water, Warm change of clothing 
etc.   

Any queries, please contact  rwc@surflifesavingsydney.com.au or branch office. 

 

Regards 

 
Simon Smith      Rachelle McCarthy 
MANAGER SUPPORT OPERATIONS   RWC COORDINATOR 
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